
 

General Manager’s Meeting Summary 

March 2022 

3/3: DWR Local Maintaining Agency Coordination meeting. Field Supervisor 
Webb and I attended this meeting to discuss the status of DWR inspections, 
USACE projects, and State grant programs. 

3/8: CalTrans AR Bridge Project Coordination meeting. I attended this 
meeting with CalTrans staff and representatives from Cal Expo and Regional 
Parks to hear updates on the status of the CalTrans American River Bridge 
Widening Project. 

3/10: American River Parkway Fire Safe Council meeting. I met with 
stakeholders along the American River Parkway to discuss the fire danger within 
the Parkway. The group discussed the Parkway Foundation’s letter to 
Sacramento County and City regarding enforcement of illegal camping in the 
Parkway and updating the tracking matrix for key actions to protect the Bushy 
Lake area. 

3/11: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. The 
Board met in regular session. The agendized items included a declaration calling 
a general election, adoption of the Sacramento County Local Hazard Mitigation 
Plan, review of proposals to transition to By-District elections, and an 
encroachment permit for residential modifications in the floodway at Coda Lane. 

3/15: USACE Erosion O&M meeting. I met with staff from the US Army Corps 
of Engineers, DWR, and SAFCA to discuss the operation and maintenance 
requirements for soon to be constructed bank protection features and on-site 
mitigation along the American River. 

3/16: Central Valley Flood Control Association Board of Directors meeting. I 
attended this meeting to discuss regional levee operations and maintenance 
topics. Items of discussion included the State’s 2022 update to the Central Valley 
Flood Protection Plan, association subcommittee coordination with DWR, and the 
retirement of President Mike Hardesty. 

3/25: CA Central Valley Flood Protection Board meeting. I attended this 
meeting to support CVFPB staff in making a presentation on the No-Digging 
Signs Pilot Project. 
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3/29: Levee Maintenance Worker, Range A Interview. Superintendent 
Kawamura, Field Supervisor Webb, and I met with a potential candidate for the 
Levee Maintenance Worker, Range A position. 
 
3/30: USACE Erosion O&M meeting. I met with staff from the Corps and 
SAFCA to discuss the design and O&M of Instream Woody Material to be added 
for the American River Bank Protection sites. 
 
3/31: MBK Engineering Coordination meeting. Field Supervisor Webb and I 
met with Pro Mitra from MBK Engineers to discuss the Arcade Creek Erosion 
Repairs contract and various other efforts along the District’s levees. 
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